Information in relation to existing and upcoming Resources – November 2024.
 There are a number of new resources coming online in the New Year. 
1. Alpha is launching a newly adapted Alpha for the classroom. 
2. SAOL are launching new modules in May 2025.
3. You can also find November resources on the Diocese of Kildare and Leighlin Kandle website at this link. https://www.kandle.ie/resources/post-primary-re-resources/#collapse-11653
4. Jonny Sommerville of the NUA series is hosting a new series of eight short videos suitable for non-exam RE on the Camino de Santiago called The Way of St James. It could also be useful for Junior Cycle exam RE as it is particularly relevant to the section of the course on places of worship. You can find the link here:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sdADQrawzrw&list=PLHvce-kc-eau-fLhV8XIemYoH3LCoAIAU
5. Credible Catholic is a free resource for senior Cycle non-exam RE available here:
https://catholiceducation.ie/credible-catholic/
This can be supplemented by the Sycamore programme available here which is similar to the Alpha programme:
https://www.sycamore.fm/

6. See also the new Alpha programme for youth:
https://alphaireland.org/alpha-youth
7. The resource for SPHE in Junior Cycle, Living Love, available here:
https://catholiceducation.ie/living-love-rse-resources/
8. The new resource for Senior Cycle SPHE and RSE, Rise Up should be available in the new year. We are waiting for updates on this.
9. Veritas also has a new online programme for Senior Cycle non-Exam RE called New Horizons which is available to purchase here:
https://www.veritasbooksonline.com/new-horizons-10002543-50494/
